
Conservation Commission Vacancy 

We have an opening on our 9 person board. We meet once a month, the 4th Tuesday of the 
month, 7pm at the Town office. Our mission is to protect our wild places and to get people 
outside to enjoy them, with minimal impact on plants and animals. We help maintain 
Strafford's hiking trail system and our Town forests. If you are interested and are willing 
to  help lead a hike or guide an educational activity, and can attend many of our meetings, 
please submit a letter of interest to the selectboard and the Conservation Commission. 
Please include information about who you are and why you would like to serve. Thanks. 

BTW, we have a lot of fun too. 

Here's the emails: 

 <conservation@straffordvt.org> 

 <selectboard@straffordvt.org> 

 

You can learn more about us on our Facebook page. 

https://www.facebook.com/share/18cLimsM9j/ 

 

Micki Colbeck 
Strafford Conservation Commission 
MS Environmental Studies AUNE 
A Solitary Walker - The Valley News and on Substack 

 


